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Certificate of Appreciation 

Thank you! Thank you! Thank you! 
 
This hearty thank you is for every person, family, 
and group who has contributed to the “Caring for 
God’s House – Together” effort with their funds and 
their time to make this campaign successful to date 
at RRPC!  
 

In September of 2022 we started out with an estimated goal of $400,000 for a 
variety of projects that would make God’s House safer and healthier for all the 
families and friends making use of the building. We learned that our estimate would 
be affected by changes in labor costs, oil costs, government rules, and the passage 
of time. Thankfully the Project Management team is dealing with guesses vs real 
costs vs calendar! 
 
Meanwhile all of the church family is stepping forward to help in a great variety of 
ways. Have you joined the folks who enjoy the seasonal painting groups that 
Amanda and Nancy organized? Painters paid $15/person if they wanted to. Givers 
demonstrate the spirit of generosity so alive in our church community. 
 
Or did you enjoy the incredible piano concert that Nathan gave us around 
Thanksgiving? It was free to anyone who wished to come – it raised $841. The 
music was astounding!  
 



Perhaps you have called Scott for an extra bit of help around your home? A 
knowledgeable handyman is worth his weight in gold! Scott is donating all he earns 
on these projects to the Capital Campaign! Just indicate Capital Campaign and IMO 
Barbara Roberts on your check/envelope. 
 
All of the fundraisers helped build our cash flow into the capital we needed for the 
roof and HVAC project that was just completed. Their efforts meant about $2,055! 
Thank you! The church will be a more comfortable place for all using the church and 
a more energy-efficient location as we deal with winter. 
 
Beyond those funds RRPC also received gifts, honorariums and memorials in the 
last year – many of which were designated for “Caring for God’s House – Together”. 
These totaled about $5,179.  
 
Thank you to all the families and friends who stepped forward to provide these 
funds! RRPC is a generous congregation, showing ours is part of God’s community 
of love! Thank you for your generous stewardship for Caring for God’s House – 
Together. 
 

 

  
 

 

Unless the Lord builds the house, the builders labor in vain.” Psalm 127:1  
 Thank you for your support! 

 

The Capital Campaign Committee -- Betty, Elaine, Leah, Pat, Denise, Sue, and Bob 
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